Feb 9" 2012

Attn: Justin Morris
Weber County Planning Division

The proposed structure to be located at 3071 S 3500 W, West Haven Utah
will be used for personal use only. In no way shape or form is it going to be
used for any type of business nor will it be used for any type of Commercial
use or any businesses ran out of the building. The reasoning | am going
with this type of building instead of a conventional building is due to the
fact that it was more economically feasible and it also meets or exceeds all
county building requirements. Given a 24 hour notice the County may
come and inspect the proposed building. Any questions feel free to contact

me at 801-710-9043 at any given time.

Val Sanders



